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Notice 
 

Due to the holiday, garbage will be collected on: 

Wednesday, November 27 

 

 

REMINDER 
 

The Edgemont Office will be closed for the Thanksgiving 

Holiday on Thursday and Friday, November 28 and 29. 

 

In case of an emergency please call 

1-866-246-0370 

 

Wishing everyone a  

Happy Thanksgiving Holiday. 
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